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WELCOME BACK!  Please follow all guidelines put in place and social distancing to keep everyone safe.  If you have a fever or are not feeling 
well, please stay home.  Masks are required and will be provided to those that do not have one.  Everyone must enter through the North 
Parish Center doors from the parking lot and have temperatures taken – if you have a fever, you will be asked to leave.  All other doors 
will remain locked.  Pews are will be marked where people can sit to help ensure social distancing.  Hand sanitizer will be available and should 
be used by all.  Books will not be used.  There will be no Altar Servers and only 2 Eucharistic Ministers.  The church will be sanitized prior to 
and after Mass. 
 
CARPET – The Ladies Guild has talked about putting new carpet in the church for several years.  It has been a slow process.  Helen Cahalan 
received several bids ranging from $4,500.00 - $7,100.00.  If we want to do the entryway carpet the same as the church, the cost goes up a 
couple thousand dollars.  She found out that we can get the same carpet we have in the Parish Center and is waiting on that bid.  Seeking the 
opinion of the Parishioners: Is that something we want to do?  There are samples laying on the floor going into the church, which one do you 
like?  Should we do the entry way while we are at it?   The Guild has around $20,000.  What do we have the money for except to use in our 
church or Parish Center?  If we are able to have a fall dinner this year, it would pay for close to half of the cost.  Please let Helen know your 
thoughts and opinions 
 
DIVINE WORD COLLEGE TO HOST BENEFIT GOLF OUTING on Friday, July 24th, at Timberline Golf Course, south of Peosta, Iowa.  The 
outing begins with a shotgun start at 1:00 pm for the four person.  Social and dinner will begin around 6:00pm.  A silent auction and raffle will 
also be part of the evening program.  Contact Mark Singsank at 563-876-0097 or singsank@dwci.edu, if interested in golfing.   
 
WEEKDAY MASS – Father is planning on starting the Tuesday evening Mass again on Tuesday, July 7th, at 5:30pm.  We will only use the first 
4 rows on each side.  The cleaning crew will have cleaned them from Sunday. 
 
MINISTERS – If any of the various ministers are comfortable coming to Mass at this time and can serve as a minister, please let Helen know 
and she will add you to the schedule again: 641-822-4950 OR h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org. 
  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

BUDGET:                                    June 7, 2020  BUILDING BALANCE                 $19,788.34  

Adults                                             $2,695.00  Last week’s donation           $650.00  

Offertory                   $22.00  Minus Furnace Repair from winter    $831.93  

Building                 $650.00                 $19,606.41 

                       $3,367.00  

       PARKING LOT FUND = $18,569.24 (money collected, does not include pledges)  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

JUNE 14, 2020 

MASS SERVERS:  None at this time 

LECTOR #1:  Lisa Schultz   LECTOR #2:  Sue McLaughlin 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Dave Weiland, Kim Thyne 

HOSPITALITY:  None at this time 

MUSIC:  Ann Wolf 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Pat Sheldon, Jill Rowe 

 

 

  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 

Sunday, June 14th – 8:00am 

 + Lois Hegtvedt 

Tuesday, June 16th 

NO MASS 

Friday, June 19th – Nursing Home 

 NO MASS  

Sunday, June 21th – 8:00am 

 + Ruth O’Connor 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic 
Church parish, are a community of Christian faith striving 
to teach the word of God, to minister the sacraments, and 

to share Jesus’ love. 
 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

Pastor: Fr. John Gossman: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 

Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 

Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 

Finance Committee Chair: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com 

Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 

Faith Formation Ambassador: Cassaundra Reed: 712.363.5720, cassuandra@cville-ele.com 

Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 

Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 
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